
 

Updated week ahead-Happy New Year! Here we go again, yet another pivot as we deal with the realities of the Covid-19 
pandemic. We have been advised that schools are closed to students this week. If you are a essential health care worker or 
have a child(ren) with exceptional needs and have no other options for child care this week please reach out to Ms. Laidlaw 
at klaidlaw@sd62.bc.ca to arrange supervision. Hopefully in class instruction will continue on January 10, 2022. We look 
forward to welcoming students back from their extended break at that point. Please make sure to read any updates in next 
week’s “Week Ahead” regarding Daily health checks and updated mask requirements we will hopefully have all the infor-
mation by Friday that we will communicate out to you. The information that we receive changes daily and so we thank you 
for your patience and flexibility as we navigate both this current closure and the next few weeks. Thank you for continuing 
to support the Willway community as we work to create safe and engaging learning environments for the students.  

Sincerely, Ms. Laidlaw and Ms. Henson 
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PAC BOTTLE DRIVE:  Please keep your refundables for the PAC’s bottle drive on Saturday, January 15th. 

 

Masks: Please make sure your child arrives wearing a clean medical grade mask with a back up one or two in the backpack.  

 

Upcoming Dates: 

January 10– School reopens for instruction 

January 12 - Virtual PAC Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

January 15 - PAC Bottle Drive 

January 19 - Hot Lunch - Subway  

January 24 to 28 - Kindergarten Registration 

January 28 - Popcorn Day 
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